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I am Peter Parks, 5728 N. Wilbur Avenue, Overlook Neighborhood.  I strongly support Hazelnut Grove as an
intentional, self-managed community, an alternative to the type of large, city or non-profit managed model as
proposed by the Mayor. 

What Portland needs is housing affordable to everyone.  Not more shelters, not concentration camps.  And definitly
not criminalization of people for being houseless.  Stop the sweeps!

Peter Parks

mailto:peterparks@oxidized.org
mailto:cctestimony@portlandoregon.gov.

